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Colleagues, 
 
Thank you for making the fall a great semester in our 50th year! We were up in enrollment, broke the previous graduation 
rate record, are putting in place new ways to support high impact practices, and are planning a small additional 
compensation increase beyond the System-wide 2+2 raises. This would be impossible without efforts each of you, and all 
of us together, are making on priorities in our Academic Plan.   
 
There is an Academic Plan Updates web page that includes a listing of the 19 initiatives thus far approved and in various 
stages of implementation. You can learn more about these initiatives and review other summary documents on our 
progress at the following link: 
https://www.uwp.edu/explore/offices/academicaffairs/academicplanupdates.cfm.  Comments and suggestions are always 
welcome! 
 
I wish you and your loved ones a joyous and healthy new year.  
 

- Rob 


